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2nd July 2024 

 

Dear Consultee, 

 

At Treverbyn Academy we thrive to deliver high quality education within our local 

community.  We currently take admissions from children from reception through to 

Year 6.   

 

We are fortunate enough to have a nursery onsite and want to provide greater 

educational opportunities for our children with an enhanced transition between the 

nursery and the school.  We are therefore looking to extend the school’s age range 

to 2-11 years.  We also envisage that this will have additional benefits from feeling part 

of our school community from a younger age and will provide greater consistency for 

our parents and families. 

 

We would like your feedback on this proposal in advance of us submitting an 

application to the Department of Education to change our funding agreement to 

cover the ages of 2-11 years.  

 

We have dedicated staff who seek to support all pupils as they strive for aspiration, 

perseverance, collaboration and compassion, this is embedded across our 

community, pupils, staff and families.  We work together to offer our pupils 

opportunities and experiences to enable them to become successful learners, 

confident and responsible citizens.  

 

A three-week consultation process to amend our funding agreement to 2-11 starts on 

Tuesday 2nd July and ends on Tuesday 23rd July 2024.  We invite you to request a phone 

call or meeting if you would like to discuss these proposed changes.  

 

Should you not be able to participate in the above and would like to make comments 

about the proposed change, please send this via email to hello@treverbyn.org.uk  

 

Thank you for taking the time to hear our proposals. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Maria Rundle 

Head of School 
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